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Students who rented a locker for the Winter 2023 Term must clear out their locker by Friday,

April 21.  Please ensure that the original lock is left on your locker. Seneca will remove all

items from lockers after Friday, April 21. 

If you are returning to study at Seneca for the May 2023 Term, you are still required to clean

out your locker. Information about acquiring a locker for the May 2023 Term will be available

in the coming weeks.

Questions? Email student.life@senecacollege.ca.
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